
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting July 10 2023 

Spoke with Chenango County Environmental 
Health Department about public health nuisances 
outside in the yards.(totes,mattress,bags,ect.) 

Spoke to a homeowner about cut branches in the 
yard on Main Street. 

Another resident complained about the Dollar 
General parking lot. Sent pictures to Corporate.(will 
follow up) 

Helped Landlord clean household items from the 
front of his rental. 

Spoke with the Assistant Coordinator of State 
Watershed Steward Program at the boat 
ramp.(boat washing, educating about invasive 
species in river) 



Continuing to send out notices and call 
homeowners about lawns maintenance. 

Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered 
vehicles in Village. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 


